
NOTICE 
Submissions Received on Goldfields Gas Pipeline  

Proposed Revised Access Arrangement 
The Economic Regulation Authority has received 8 submissions in response to the Goldfields 
Gas Pipeline (GGP) proposed revised access arrangement.  

The Authority will consider the matters raised in the submissions when preparing its draft 
decision. 

Goldfields Gas Transmission Pty Ltd lodged its proposed revised access arrangement for the 
GGP on 23 March 2009, and the Authority called for submissions on 2 April 2009 with a 
closing date of 29 May 2009. 

The submissions received are available from the Authority’s web site.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Peter Rixson 
Assistant Director, Gas 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/779/48/public_submissi.pm

